PEAK PARK PARISHES FORUM	

Management Committee meeting, held at 2pm on 11 April 2022 at Aldern House, Bakewell

Present: 					
M Beer (Chair) 				
T Bellamy*
P Brady
J Collins 						
P Cooper*
P Downing					
L Granger					* = attended via videolink
P Leppard (Secretary)

22/10	Chair’s opening remarks
	M Beer noted that PPPF’s response to Government’s response to the Glover
report had now been submitted. P Brady asked that thanks be recorded to MB
for his efforts in collating and editing the PPPF response.

22/11	Apologies for absence 
Received from S Bennett and Z Hawley.

22/12	Minutes of meeting, 14 February 
These were approved as a correct record.

22/13	Matters arising from February minutes not elsewhere on the agenda
	Nil. 

22/14	PDNPA’s ‘Conversion of Historic Buildings’ Supplementary Planning
Document
	The final version of this was noted. Its application in practice will be monitored, 
especially insofar as it might affect development of the Local Plan. However,
there was concern that creating policies may be of little value if PDNPA continues not to have adequate Enforcement capability.

22/15	Affordable housing policy 
A digest of PPPF members’ views on PDNPA’s permissible floor-space policy for affordable dwellings was tabled. It was agreed to write to the Authority expressing the concerns of PPPF members. 		        Action: Secretary

22/16	Towards a new PDNPA Management Plan
P Brady explained some of the thinking behind development of new stances on Built environment, Visitor management, and Thriving communities.

22/17 	Local Plan issues
	Deferred to a future meeting.

22/18	Parishes Day 2022
	It was agreed that 2021’s Parishes Day featured insufficient discussion and too
much ‘talking at’ Parishes. It was decided to canvass member Parishes to 
establish the subjects they wish to discuss at 2022’s event. Action: Secretary

22/19	Secretary’s report
The Secretary had circulated this, and it was noted.   

22/20	Finance
a. The as-yet unaudited accounts for FY2021/22 were noted. It was felt that there was little justification therefrom to propose a subscription increase. 
b. It was agreed to approve a payment of £112.91 to the Secretary.

22/21	Next meeting
	This was agreed to be on Monday 13 June at 2pm at Aldern House. 

The meeting closed at 3.55pm.
